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Following reports of bréken
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€finding, registered letters

‘dainiéome saws below the hardness specification, 475 were
'?reéirned, of which 35 were found to be low in hardness. The
balance of the saws in question have already been used, without
any reported problems.

On recommendation of a Du Pont metallurgical consultant, a
program for prevention of a recurrence has been put into effect.

The Subcommittee decided toc close this item.

WILO6790



